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September 17, 20 I 0 

Ms. AnneMarie Palmieri 
Environmental Project Manager 
State of Alaska 
Department of Environmental Conservation 
410 Willoughby Avenue #303 
Juneau, Alaska 99801-1795 

Dear Ms. Palmieri: 

The 20 I0 RI field data collection effort that Bureau of Land Management - Alaska (BLM) planned for 
the Red Devil Mine Site was reduced to a limited sampling effort due to the limited extent of the 
remaining field season. The scope and technical approach to the limited sampling effort were discussed 
between the EPA, ADEC, BLM and E&E during two conference calls, held on September I and 
September 9 respectively. The ADEC provided verbal comments during the September I call. 
Additional comments were provided via email on September 9, and were discussed during the conference 
call held that day. Responses to both sets of comments are enclosed. The responses reflect the discussion 
during the September I and September 9 calls. 

Please call me at 907-271-4426 ifyou have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

/.$( 

Mike McCrum 
Red Devil Project Manager 

cc: 
Matt Wilkening/EPA 
Larry BecklBLM 
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